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19 September 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

The children will be celebrating the European Day of Languages on Thursday 26th September.   This 
day was established to show the diversity of languages within Europe and to encourage more 
people to learn a language, by showing the benefits of additional languages.  The children will be 
learning about different countries in each year group.  As part of this, there is the option for children 
to come dressed in the colours of the flag of the country they are learning about on Thursday 26th.   

The countries and colours are as follows: 

 

Year 1: Greece (blue and white) 

Year 2: Italy  (red, white and green) 

Year 3: France  (red white and blue) 

Year 4:  Spain (red and yellow) 

Year 5: Poland  (red and white) 

Year 6: Germany (Black red and yellow) 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Green  
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